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Christmas ambience 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday, December 6, 2024, the bells of Saint Nicholas rang out at the EFDB. 

An opportunity for children to get together over Manalas, mandarins and hot chocolate. 

Once again this year, the children 

were visited by elves, who played a 

whole host of tricks.  

The nursery children took the 

opportunity to send a letter to 

Santa Claus. 

The end of the year 2024 was brought to a close with a 

parents/children/teachers breakfast, following Christmas carols. 

Children from the 

kindergarten and nursery 

made Christmas cakes. 
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 Graduation ceremony 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Intervention of Jeanne Darling 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carnival of the Animals 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to remember 

Center aéré : closed during the Christmas vacations - open during the winter vacations 

SEF conferences (www.sef-bale.ch) :  

• With Pascal Charvet on “Les mémoires secrets de Cléopâtre”, Monday January 13, 6:15 pm at the University of Basel, 

Petersplatz 1, room 120. 

• With Sylviane Dupuis on “Que nous dit Jacques Chessex aujourd'hui?”, Monday January 27, 6.15pm at the University 

of Basel, Petersplatz 1, room 115. 

Winter vacations: from Friday 07 February 2025 (evening) to Monday 24 February 2025 (morning). 

Class photo:  

• Elementary school : Tuesday 21 January 2025 

• Maternelle and Daycare: Thursday 23 January 2025 
Open Doors: Saturday 18 January 2025 (morning, without children) – Friday 14 March 2025 (All day, with children) 

Basel Carnival: Monday 10 March (day off) 

We were delighted to welcome Jeanne 

Darling, author of several children's books on 

Switzerland. 

Students discovered legends 

and took part in fun 

workshops. 

 

 
 

On Friday December 13, 2024, our CE1 pupils 

went to the Probezentrum Picassoplatz. 

They attended Camille St Saens' “Carnival of the 

Animals”, performed by the Basel Symphony 

Orchestra. 

At the Christmas party, 

Cambridge, Goethe and Delf 

graduates were honored with 

their diplomas. 

http://www.sef-bale.ch/

